
 General Membership Meeting 

 Attendees: Kristina, Chris, Amy, Justin, John, Ali, Lindsay, Jennie, Nate,Adam, Bill, Josh, Erin, 
 Sara Hazen, Jeff Babcock,Nick Molea, AJ Litman, Jarrad Pencek, Armondo, Kris Frost, Erica 
 DeSantis, Colaberardino, Mike Denham, Eric Byrom, Kevin Olkowski, Amy Neelan 

 Agenda items: 
 1.  Welcome and Intros -  Kristina  (  5 min  ) 
 2.  Football Updates -  Chris  (  15 min  ) 

 a.  Registration Dates 
 b.  Capacity on Division I (5-6) & Division II (3-4) 
 c.  Registration Fee updates 

 i.  *New* Optional volunteer fee 
 ii.  *New* Removal of non-resident fee (absorb into budget) 

 d.  Minimum play rule 
 e.  Spring Flag Football Program 
 f.  Fall Flag Football Program 
 g.  Head Coach Applications 

 3.  Cheer Updates -  Ali  (  10 min  ) 
 a.  Registration Dates 
 b.  Registration Fee with new volunteer fee 
 c.  Comp Fees 
 d.  Tryout Dates 
 e.  Head Coach Applications 

 4.  Budget Updates -  John  (  10 min  ) 
 a.  New away jerseys for DI, DII, DIII 
 b.  Move toward TeamSnap for registration and website (2022 transition year) 
 c.  Cheer mats 

 5.  Capital Investment Project -  Justin  (  5 min  ) 
 a.  Looking at facilities / field updates over the next couple years 

 6.  Wrap up / Q&A (  15 min  ) 
 a.  Next meeting (Zoom) - Monday, March 21st 

 Minutes: 

 Football updates  : 
 * Registration dates March 1- May 31 
 * 2 week priority sign-up for returning members 
 * Capacity of 45 for Division 1 and Division 2 
 * Registration Fees lowered to  $200 for football 
 * Volunteer fee of $50 
 * Non-resident fee waived 
 * No longer have a minimum play rule. Focus on development and have every child play 

 In a game. 



 * Flag football in the Fall for 5 and 6 year olds 
 * Spring Flag Football with the High School Football Team 
 Cheer updates  : 
 *  Cheer sign ups: March - April 30 
 * Cheer Fees $ 165, Mascots $75, Volunteer Fee $50, Competitive Cheer $160 
 * Try-outs May 2nd - May 5 
 * K-2nd Wednesday May 4th 
 * Accepting coaching application please email to: svcheeritloud@gmail.com 
 Budget Updates  : 
 *  Finalizing the 2022 budget 
 *  Closing out 2021 Budget 
 * Cheerfest was a great fundraiser 
 * New items for the 2022 Budget 

 * tents for the entry points 
 * cheer mats 
 * football away jerseys 
 * Repurpose the blocking sled prior to giving to the varsity football team 
 * purchase new blocking sled for the association 
 * New Website for the association 

 * Explained the new Registration process on Team Snap 
 Capital Investment Project  : 
 * Justin explained the meaning behind the Capital Investment Project 
 * possible projects: updating bleachers, scoreboards, sound system, fields, 
 Wrap-up  : 

 * Next General Board Meeting via Zoom: Monday March 21st 


